
 

Defra/CLG COASTAL CHANGE AND PLANNING REGIONAL 
CONFERENCE 

Ramada Jarvis Hotel 
Brighton 

 
Tuesday 23rd March 2010 

 
 
 
9.45  Arrival and refreshment 
 
10.15  Welcome and introductions   Govt. Office South East 
 
10.25  Adapting to Coastal Change   Sarah Nightingale, Defra 
  Overview of policy and pathfinder programme 
   
11.00  East Sussex Pathfinder presentation 
 
11.15  Hampshire Pathfinder presentation   
 
11:30  Coffee 
 
11.45  Chichester Pathfinder presentation  
 
12.00  Hastings Pathfinder presentation  
 
12.15  Panel discussion/Q&A 
 
13:00  Lunch 
 
14:00  Welcome and introductions   Govt. Office South East 
 
14.10  Spatial Planning and Coastal Change  Peter Bide, CLG 
  Summary of planning policy 

and links to PPS25 
 
14.30  Q & A 
 
14.50   From policy to practice 

Break out sessions 
 
15:20  Feedback from break out sessions 
 
15:45  Final discussions/questions and close 

 



 

 
To  South East Partners  
  Bridge House
 1 Walnut Tree Close
 Guildford
 GU1 4GA
  
                            Tel: 01483  882441  
                                            Fax: 01483 882309
  
Date 11th February 2010              email:    lorraine.oakley@gose.gsi.gov.uk   
 
 

website: www.gose.gov.uk
 

 
 

Dear Colleague 
 

 
Invitation to a South East Coastal Change and Planning Conference 

Tuesday 23 March 2010 
 

GOSE, in conjunction with Defra and CLG, would like to invite you to a South East Coastal 
Change and Planning Conference taking place on Tuesday 23rd March 2010 at the 
Ramada Jarvis Hotel in Brighton. 

This event will cover the latest developments on coastal change and related planning 
policies.  It will also provide you with an introduction to the work of the coastal change 
pathfinders in your area so that you can share in the practice and lessons that emerge 
from their work. 

Attending this event will give you the opportunity to: 
• Find out the latest from Defra on coastal change policy; 

• Hear from all of the four coastal change pathfinder authorities in the South East on 
the innovative work they are doing in exploring new approaches to planning for, and 
managing, adaptation to coastal change in partnership with their communities;   

• Hear from CLG, who will introduce the new Development and Coastal Change 
Planning Policy, including an explanation of why we need it, what it does, how it 
works and how it relates to the policy on development and flood risk in PPS25. 

• Consider how to put this policy into practice. 

 



 

This event will be of particular interest to “practitioners” and is aimed at LA planners, 
technical officers involved in coastal protection and those involved with local communities 
and regeneration. 
To book your place, please complete the attached registration form and return to Lorraine 
Oakley (lorraine.oakley@gose.gsi.gov.uk) by Friday 12th March 2010. 
 
     
 
Yours sincerely 

                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
Susan Stuart      Howard Ewing 
Deputy Regional Director    Deputy Regional Director 
Transport Environment &                                  Sustainable Communities, 
Thames Valley                                                              Hampshire & Isle of Wight 
              

 


